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Holy Trinity C of E Primary
  NEWSLETTER – 7th October 2022

  www.holytrinitycofeseatoncarew.co.uk
                                                  E-mail: admin@hpoolholytrinity.org.uk
                                            @htseaton (twitter)
Dates for your Diary

12th Oct


Church Harvest

21st October

School Closes for Half Term

31st October


School Opens

2nd Nov

Church

9th Nov


Church Remembrance Service

16th Nov

Church

23rd Nov

Church

30th Nov

Church

7th Dec


Church

12th Dec
Church 1.15pm Nativity Service (half of Rec/Y2/Y4/Y6)

13th Dec
Church 1.15pm Nativity Service (half of Rec/Y1/Y3/Y5)

(Reception groups will be emailed later)

20th December

School Closes for Christmas

4th January 

School Opens
Harvest Festival

Our Harvest Festival celebration will be held in Church on Wednesday, 12th October.  This year we are once again collecting for the Hartlepool Food Bank.  Please send any donations such as cereal, tinned soup, pasta, rice, tinned tomatoes, pasta sauce, lentils, beans and pulses, tinned fish and meat, tinned vegetables, packets of mash, instant noodles, tea or coffee, tinned fruit, biscuits, UHT milk, fruit juice etc. into school on the morning of Wednesday, 12th October only. No fresh produce should be donated. Thank you.
Tempest Photography – Wed, 19th October

Tempest photography will be in school on Wednesday, 19th October, to photograph individual pupils and siblings who are currently in our school. 
Pupil Data Entry Forms

Pupils in Y1, Y2 & Y3 were sent home this week with new pupil data entry forms.  Thankyou to all parents/carers that promptly returned them. If you have not yet returned the form please can you return it on Monday.  These forms are renewed every year at the start of the term and the old form on file is shredded so can you please ensure that all sections, on both sides, are completed in full. Thank you for your cooperation.
Congratulations Mrs Ridley

We are delighted to announce and congratulate Mrs Ridley and her family on the birth of their baby boy, George Thomas Ridley, who was born on Monday 26th September.  We are told both Mum and baby are doing well. 

World Mental Health Day 10TH October 2022

The theme for 2022's World Mental Health Day on Monday, 10th October is 'Make mental health and wellbeing for all a global priority'. We will be focusing in school on “Be kind to your mind” and highlight that ‘doing the small things can make a big difference to your mental wellbeing’. Trailblazer will be coming into school to talk about how children can look after their mental health and the work they do in school. These are some of the small activities you could do:  
· Taking time to do mindful breathing by breathing in and out slowly 
· Planning an hour of screen-free time before bed 
· Reviewing your to-do list and breaking down your biggest tasks into smaller, easier-to-manage chunks 
· Taking a walk
· Seeing or getting in contact with a friend or loved one  
· Do something you enjoy 
Better Health - https://www.nhs.uk/every-mind-matters website has lots of NHS-approved tips and advice to help older children and adults be kind to your mind.  We have set up a Wellbeing Group in school and the children are thinking about ideas to promote wellbeing in school.  
Christmas Cards

Children were sent home this week with their Christmas card design.  All orders are to be purchased and paid for online following the instruction on the design leaflet.  As explained on the leaflet the deadline to approve and order items is 19th October 2022.  Class fundraising highly recommend that parents/carers hold on to the designs until they have received their items and are happy with their orders as they may need them to confirm the assigned codes for your child’s artwork.   Any problems please email support@classfundraising.co.uk
Cross County

A huge well done to the 14 children who represented the school on Thursday at High Tunstall in the town final for cross country.  Congratulations to Grace in Y6 who was placed 8th therefore qualifying to represent Hartlepool in the Tees Valley Final next week. Good luck Grace!

Hartlepool Uniform Recycling Hub
Hartlepool Uniform Recycling hub scheme was established in August 2022.  The scheme was set up to reduce the financial burden for parents of having to purchase school uniform. They have helped over 450 families across the town and now have a permanent location which has allowed them to open a shop providing free school uniform for all across the town.  This is located at the Bellevue Centre, Kendal Road and is open 9.am-2.30pm Tuesdays and Thursdays.  They have good stocks for some schools, however they are asking, if you have any un wanted uniform or coats in good condition could you please send them into school and they will collect them.  If any parents/carers are struggling, require help with uniform, or winter clothing, or in need of any support please contact Natalie Frankland on 07891013715

 or email New_perspectives@outlook.com
Donations for Wet Play Times

Please can we kindly ask for donations of any old jigsaws, board games, Lego, K’nex or anything of good condition that the children could play with during wet playtimes.  Your donations would be much appreciated.
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Love Your Neighbour


As Yourself








